From: ereminders@companies-house.gov.uk [mailto:ereminders@gatewaypaymentservices.com]
Sent: 06 June 2017 11:79

To:

Subject: Accounts due 31/06/2017 - Companies House eReminder Service

Your company's accounts are due by 31/06/2017.
You must deliver them to Companies House in an acceptable tormat no later than 31 06:2015.

Please find information in the following link regarding your Company's annual accounts

Parliament imposes strict deadlines for the delivery of statutory documents and we would like to help you deliver yours on
time.

Note: Delivering the accounts after the deadline will result in the company incurring a financial late filing penalty.
The officer(s) could also be prosecuted or the company removed from the Register.

[f you are one of several people to receive this email, please ensure that only one of you files the accounts.

[f you have already delivered your accounts, please check they have been accepted by using the Companies House
WebCHeck Service.

Note: reference to company may also include Limited Liability Partnershipis).
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